
Carlisle City Council 

  

Summary:- 

The purpose of the Report is to inform Members that the details of the Annual TCPSS 
Members Summer School have been announced and to establish whether the Committee 
wish to book two places in accordance with the usual practice, with nominations made 
when the Membership of the new Committee is known. 

Recommendation:- 

It is recommended that two places are booked at this year's Summer School. 

Alan Eales 

Head of Planning Services 

To the Chairman and Members of the P.20/03 

Development Control Committee 

Report to:- Development Control Committee  

Date of Meeting:- 25 April 2003 Agenda Item 
No:-  

Public Information Delegated: Yes 

 

Accompanying Comments and Statements Required Included 

Environmental Impact Statement: No No 

Corporate Management Team Comments: No No 

City Treasurers Comments: No No 

City Solicitor & Secretary Comments: No No 

Head of Personnel Services Comments: No No 

   

Title:- Town and County Planning SUMMER School (TCPSS) -
5-9 September 2003 

Report of:- Head of Planning Services 
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Contact Officer: Alan Eales Ext: 7170 
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Town and Country Planning Summer School (TCPSS):  

Councillor's School 5-9 September 2003 

1.0 Introduction 

1.1 The TCPSS Annual Members Summer School provides training for 
Members of the Development Control Committee. 

1.2 It has been a long established practice that two places are booked annually 
for Members to attend. This year the Summer School is being held at Bangor 
between the 5 and 9 September 2003. 

2.0 The Contents of This Year's Summer School 

2.1 At present there are no details of the contents of the Councillor’s School but 
if places are booked before the 30 June 2003 the rate is reduced to £575 plus 
VAT a saving of £20 per place. 

3.0 Recommendation 

3.1 It is recommended that two places are booked at this year's Summer 
School. 

  

Alan Eales 

Head of Planning Services 

Contact Officer: Alan Eales Ext: 7170 
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